
Happy 2nd birthday to Blakely and
Gemma! Happy 3rd birthday to Charlie
and Charlotte! Happy 4th birthday to

Knox, Bodhi, Waylon and Everly! 

BUNNY BUNCH

Upcoming Events!

October 4th, 11th, 18th, and 25th are
Buffalo Bills Days! 
October 6th to the 11th is Fire
Prevention Week! 
The facility is closed October 14th in
observation of Columbus Day and
Indigenous Peoples Day.
Pumpkin Monay is due October 18th.
We will be painting pumpkins the
week of October 21st. 
October 28th to November 1st is
Bunny Bunch Spirit Week! 

Monday- Workout Day (wear
your favorite athletic clothes!)
 Tuesday- Bunny Bunch Day
(wear green and yellow!) 
Wednesday- Halloween Party
(wear orange!) 
Thursday- HALLOWEEN (wear
your costume!)
Friday- Buffalo Bills Day (wear
Bills apparel. 

We are closing at 4pm on October
31st

Infant room: Mason!
Toddler Room: Kora!
Pre-k 3: Nora and Emma! 
Pre-k 4: Nina, Hunarveer, Jack, Lucas,
Natalie, Ryan, Adelena, Tristan, Quinn,
Brooks, Ava, Nora, Carson, and Siena! 

Star Students! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss
Natalie from our Townline Road location! Miss Natalie

has been with Bunny Bunch for over two years now and
is one of those teachers that everyone just loves! She is
very kind, caring, and nurturing  to every single child.
She takes such good care of the children and always

makes sure that they are happy, safe, and having fun!
We never see Miss Natalie without a smile on her face

and we love how she helps make every classroom she is
in a fun and happy place to be! Miss Natalie helps out in
all of our classrooms and no matter which room she is
in, she is extremely helpful and the children adore her.

Not only is she wonderful with the kiddos, but she is
reliable, hardworking, and always willing to help out
extra whenever possible. We are so grateful to have

Miss Natalie here at Bunny Bunch with us and know that
all of the kiddos are too! Congratulations Miss Natalie!!

We love you!!!

Star Teacher!
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Happy Birthday! 



INFANT ROOM

Our Monthly theme:

The infants will be busy doing a lot of
entertaining activities that will stimulate

their different senses. The babies will
have fun making Kool-Aid, play dough

and painting with leaves. For Columbus
Day the babies will be creating handprint

Nina Pinta and Santa Maria boats. The
babies will play with different types of

textures throughout the month of
October. Miss Pam will be using her

creative side and making handprint leaf
trees. With one of our favorite holidays at
the end of the month, the infants will get

ready to celebrate Halloween by
decorating pumpkins and making fun

candy corn mobiles! We will be ending
the month with making “Frakenfeet”,

handprint witches and painting
pumpkins!  October is sure to be a fun

and exciting month for our infants!

Congratulations to our infant
room star of the month,

Mason!

Star of the month! 

We will be sending home any swaddles or
sleepsacks at the end of each week to be washed.
Thank you!
washed. Thank you!
Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in
with their first & last name. Thanks!
October 4th, 11th, 18th, and 25th are Buffalo Bills
Days! 
October 6th to the 11th is Fire Prevention Week! 
The facility is closed October 14th in observation
of Columbus Day and Indigenous Peoples Day.
Pumpkin Monay is due October 18th.
We will be painting pumpkins the week of
October 21st. 
October 28th to November 1st is Bunny Bunch
Spirit Week! 
We are closing at 4pm on October 31st

Important notes and reminders

OCTOBER NEWS

FALL FUN!



INFANT ROOM

We are excited to celebrate Mason as our Star of the Month at in our infant room! At
just 14 months old, Mason has made remarkable strides in his development. He has
mastered sitting and crawling and is now taking his first steps and learning how to

walk—what an exciting milestone! Mason brings joy to his friends with his infectious
laughter. His sweet nature and radiant smile light up the room, making him so loved

among both teachers and classmates. Mason loves to play with the musical
instruments and balls in our class. You can see his face light up when he gets his

hands on them! He also loves to snuggle up to his teachers and have them read him
books. He also enjoys playing alongside his friends, making connections and sharing

in the fun. We are so proud of Mason's progress and can't wait to see what he
achieves next! Keep shining, Mason! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT!



Happy 2nd birthday to

Blakely and Gemma! 

TODDLER ROOM

Our Monthly theme:

Fall Fun! This month the Toddler
room will be filled with lots of “Fall

Fun.” The first half of the month will
be an exciting time with “Fire Safety”
and “Fall Fun.” The toddlers will be

getting ready for the firemen visit by
creating firemen hats, marble painting
flames, fire truck art and fire hydrant

painting. They will make fun Fall
crafts such as a tissue paper trees and

leaf sun catchers. They will also use
their creativity and make a Columbus

boat for Columbus Day. The second
half of the month will be spent

preparing for the upcoming holiday.
The toddlers will be decorating

pumpkins, creating a scarecrow,
making handprint bats and decorating
treat bags for Halloween! We will be

ending the month with our fun
Halloween party on October 31st!

Congratulations to our infant
room star of the month,

Kora!

Star of the month! 

We are asking that each child bring in a blanket
for themselves for naptime. We will be  sending
them home at the end of each week to get washed. 
Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and
any other items your child brings in with their
first & last name. Thanks!
October 4th, 11th, 18th, and 25th are Buffalo Bills
Days! 
October 6th to the 11th is Fire Prevention Week! 
The facility is closed October 14th in observation
of Columbus Day and Indigenous Peoples Day.
Pumpkin Monay is due October 18th.
We will be painting pumpkins the week of
October 21st. 
October 28th to November 1st is Bunny Bunch
Spirit Week! 
We are closing at 4pm on October 31st

Important notes and reminders

OCTOBER NEWS

Happy Birthday! 

FALL FUN!



TODDLER ROOM

We are thrilled to announce Kora as our Star of the Month for October in the
Toddler Room! Having been with us since the infant room, we have had the joy
of watching Kora grow into the amazing toddler she is today. Kora is a natural

helper, always ready to lend a hand to her friends and teachers. She eagerly
participates in circle time, showing her enthusiasm for learning and sharing.

Kora has a passion for coloring and crafts, often creating beautiful masterpieces
that brighten our days. Her silly sense of humor brings so much joy to our
classroom, and we love watching her dance and sing with delight. Kora’s

kindness shines through in her friendships; she shares with everyone and
includes all her peers in her fun activities. We are so proud of Kora’s spirit and

generosity! Keep being your wonderful self, Kora! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT!



Happy 3rd birthday to

Charlie and Charlotte!

PRE-K 3 ROOM

Our Monthly theme:

We have counted, painted and tasted apples
and now it’s time time for the children to
enjoy what autumn has to offer such as

pumpkin painting and the eventful holiday
of Halloween! The first week of October is

Fire Prevention Week and we will be
learning all about firefighters, firetrucks, and
how to stop, drop, and roll! The next week is

is ‘Farm Animals’ where the kiddos will
learn all the farm animals and what its like
to be on a farm! They will draw their own
farm, and even make a finger print sheep!

Right after that, we jump right into
‘Pumpkins and Scarecrows’! The kids will

make pumpkin prints, build a scarecrow and
work on their fine motor skills with a dot to
dot pumpkin! We’re wrapping up the month
of October in the best way possible! Happy

Halloween! The kids will make monster
puppets and play with them in the dress up
center, make a candy corn craft, and even a
Frankenstein craft! On the 29th, they will
have a Halloween party where they can

dress up in their costumes!  

Congratulations to our infant
room star of the month,

Nora & Emma!

Star of the month! 

If your child naps, we are asking that they bring in
a blanket for naptime. We will be sending them
home at the end of each week to get washed. 
Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and
any other items your child brings in with their
first & last name. Thanks!
October 4th, 11th, 18th, and 25th are Buffalo Bills
Days! 
October 6th to the 11th is Fire Prevention Week! 
The facility is closed October 14th in observation
of Columbus Day and Indigenous Peoples Day.
Pumpkin Monay is due October 18th.
We will be painting pumpkins the week of
October 21st. 
October 28th to November 1st is Bunny Bunch
Spirit Week! 
We are closing at 4pm on October 31st

Important notes and reminders

OCTOBER NEWS

Happy Birthday! 

STEPPING INTO SCHOOL



PRE-K 3 ROOM

We are thrilled to celebrate Nora as our Star of the Month in the
Pre-K 3 room! Nora is a shining example of kindness and

positivity in our classroom. She is always ready to lend a helping
hand to both her teachers and friends, making everyone feel

valued and supported. Nora has a wonderful ability to make her
classmates smile and laugh, bringing joy to our daily activities.

Her positive spirit is infectious, and she truly brightens our
classroom environment. Nora always puts her best effort into

everything she does, and succeeds at anything she puts her mind
to. Nora is also an excellent listener and rule follower, setting a
great example for her classmates. Her respectful behavior and

thoughtful nature make her a role model in our class.
Congratulations, Nora! We are so proud of you and grateful to

have you in our Pre-K family. Keep shining bright! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

We are excited to honor Emma as our Star of the Month in the Pre-K 3
room! Emma consistently demonstrates how to follow directions and

knows our classroom rules and routines inside and out. Her exemplary
behavior makes her a standout student in our class. Emma has a heart
of gold and always goes the extra mile to ensure her friends are happy.

She is quick to share and always includes others in her activities,
fostering a warm and welcoming environment for everyone. Emma

loves working on worksheets with her teachers and approaches each
new challenge with curiosity and determination. Her intelligence

shines through in all her activities. In addition to her academic
achievements, Emma brings a sense of positivity and love to our

classroom. She lights up the room with her cheerful spirit!
Congratulations, Emma! We are so proud of you and grateful to have

you as part of our Pre-K family. Keep shining and inspiring those
around you! We love you!!!



Happy 4th birthday to Knox,

Bodhi, Waylon and Everly!  

PRE-K 4 ROOM

Our Monthly theme:

This month Pre K 4 theme is “Fall Time Fun.”
Our weekly themes include “Colorful Leaves,”

“Fire Safety,” “Pumpkin Fun,” “Nocturnal
Animals,” and “Halloween Fun.” We are excited

to have the firefighters coming to visit as we
discuss fire safety. The Preschoolers will be
creating a colorful fall wreath full of leaves,

marble leave painting and collecting and
sorting different types of leaves. During fire

safety week they will be making handprint fire
fighters and a dot to dot fire truck picture and

marble painting fire hose. To prepare for
Halloween the children will be painting

pumpkins, making handprint pumpkins, using
their imagination to make a plate Jack O

Lantern, puffy paint ghosts and making foot
print ghosts. They will also be decorating their
own treat bags! During the week of “Nocturnal
Animals” we will be learning about animals of

the night and their feeding preferences and
habitats. They will be learning about fire flies

and owls and making a daytime and night time
chart. This month is sure to be a witchtastic

month!

Nina, Hunarveer, Jack, Lucas,
Natalie, Ryan, Adelena,

Tristan, Quinn, Brooks, Ava,
Nora, Carson, and Siena! 

Star of the month! 

Please make sure your child’s water bottle is
labeled with their first and last name. 
The children will be going outside a lot this
month so please be sure they have appropriate
shoes to wear on walks and on the playground!
October 4th, 11th, 18th, and 25th are Buffalo
Bills Days! 
October 6th to the 11th is Fire Prevention Week! 
The facility is closed October 14th in
observation of Columbus Day and Indigenous
Peoples Day.
Pumpkin Monay is due October 18th.
We will be painting pumpkins the week of
October 21st. 
October 28th to November 1st is Bunny Bunch
Spirit Week! 
We are closing at 4pm on October 31st

Important notes and reminders

OCTOBER NEWS

Happy Birthday! 

FALL FUN!



PRE-K 4 ROOM

Congratulations to Miss Alex’s star of the month for October, Nina! Nina is a very sweet little girl
who comes to school every day with a smile on her face and a positive attitude. Nina puts so much
effort into her work every day. We can always count on Nina to do the right thing! She follows all

the rules and routines of the classroom and is a great role model for her peers. Nina is loved by all in
the classroom. She shares and plays so nicely! Nina has such a big heart and it shows every day!

Nina is also doing very well learning to write her name and learning her letters. She is very smart
and we know she will learn so much this year! She also does a great job participating in classroom
discussions and playing nicely with her classmates. Nina is a great friend to everyone in our class!

We know Nina will continue to have a great year in PreK! Congratulations Nina, we love you!!!! 

STAR STUDENTS!

Congratulations to this month’s star, Lucas! Lucas is an enthusiastic and lively member of our class! He loves
coming to school and eagerly engages in all activities, whether routine or new. A true mover and groover, he

gives his all during exercise time, especially when jamming to "Go, Danny Gd." As a kind and considerate
friend, Lucas is well-liked by his classmates and always ready to help others. He takes pride in his work and

plays hard, demonstrating great concentration and focus. His positive "I can" attitude shines through in
everything he does. Lucas is quick to grasp concepts and actively listens during group time. He truly enjoys
social play, sharing, and collaborating with friends. With a vivid imagination, he leads creative adventures

like galaxy explorations or dinosaur bashes, building impressive structures with colorful blocks—his favorite
being the rainbow! He excels in fine motor skills, whether he’s coloring, building towers with Unifix blocks,

or enjoying water play. On the playground, Lucas loves playing tag and seeks out fun with his friends,
especially in his favorite spot, the spiral! Congratulations Lucas, we love you!!!

Congratulations to Miss Alex’s star of the month for October, Hunarveer! Hunarveer was chosen
as star of the month because of his love for school and his positive attitude! Hunarveer is

constantly brightening up our classroom with his smile and constant good mood. Hunarveer is
always the loudest one singing during circle time and knows all the words! He actively

participates in class discussions and is always eager to learn something new! Hunarveer is
always saying how much he loves school! Hunarveer’s favorite activities are playing in the

kitchen with his friends and the block center where he builds awesome creations! Hunarveer
also loves when we do dance videos on the smartboard and show his friends his nice moves!

Hunarveer is a very nice friend to all and we love having him in our class. Congratulations,
Hunarveer, we love you!!!!!



PRE-K 4 ROOM

Natalie is a star student in Miss Paula's class, and it’s easy to see why! She is a sweet and shy little girl
who brings a warm spirit to our classroom. In class, Natalie is a dedicated worker. She has made

impressive progress and can now write her name all by herself, a milestone she takes great pride in.
Whenever she shows it to me, her smile is infectious, and it’s a joy to celebrate her accomplishments

together. During Circle Time, Natalie shines as an active participant. She eagerly counts to 20 and sings
our morning songs with enthusiasm, contributing to the lively atmosphere we cultivate. Her ability to

learn our classroom routines quickly has made her a reliable and valued member of our class! We truly
love having Natalie as part of our classroom family. Her kindness and determination inspire those

around her, and she has formed lovely friendships with her classmates. Congratulations, Natalie! We are
so proud of you and can’t wait to see all the wonderful things you will continue to achieve! We love

you!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

Ryan is a star student in Miss Paula's class, and it’s easy to see why! He is a sweet boy with a strong
work ethic, always putting in the effort to excel. One of his favorite activities is building with MegaTiles,
where he enjoys creating cars and racing them with his new friends. Ryan is not just a builder; he’s also

a great helper, always ready to lend a hand to his classmates as they work on their own creations.
During Circle Time, Ryan truly shines. He loves to sing and eagerly shares the day’s weather report,

bringing a fun and engaging energy to our morning routine. He is also making great strides in learning
to write his name and is actively getting to know all of his classmates’ names. We absolutely love having
Ryan as part of our classroom family. His kindness and enthusiasm are contagious, and he enriches our

community every day. Congratulations, Ryan! We are so proud of you and excited to see all the
wonderful things you will continue to achieve! We love you!!!

Giovanni is a charming young man with a warm smile and a great sense of humor. He brings laughter to
our classroom with his gentle teasing. As an enthusiastic and dependable member of our school, he

takes a keen interest in his work and is eager to please. An independent worker with excellent listening
skills, Giovanni takes pride in his friendships and responsibilities. His friendly personality and strong
social skills make him approachable and kind. With great leadership and communication abilities, he
helps peers by clarifying directions when needed. He enjoys playing in the sensory bin with sand toys
and building with connecting cubes, Unifix blocks, and magnets. On the playground, Giovanni shows

good sportsmanship while playing tag or soccer. He’s a natural athlete who loves speed on tricycles and
the scooters. Despite his adventurous spirit, he is committed to classroom rules and is a fantastic clean-

up helper and example setter! We are so proud of Giovanni! Congratulations, we love you!!! 



PRE-K 4 ROOM

Adelena is a shining example of kindness and caring in our classroom. Always ready to lend a
helping hand to her friends and teachers, she creates a supportive and welcoming

environment for everyone. Her generosity and thoughtfulness truly make a difference!
Adelena loves spending time in the kitchen center, enjoying outdoor play, and especially

diving into our craft activities. Whether she’s painting or coloring, she always puts her heart
into her creations, ensuring they are nothing short of beautiful. As a role model for her peers,

Adelena consistently sets a wonderful example for what it means to be a star student. Her
positive attitude and dedication inspire those around her. We are so proud of you, Adelena!

Congratulations on this well-deserved recognition—we love you!

STAR STUDENTS!

Congratulations to Tristan, Miss Kaitlyn’s Star of the Month for September! Tristan is a lovable
and joyful presence in our classroom, and we are so fortunate to have him with us. Since starting
preschool, he has truly come out of his shell, and it’s been a delight to watch him grow! You can
often find him happily playing with his friends during centers, sharing laughter and engaging in
friendly conversations. A bright and eager learner, Tristan makes impressive strides every day,

particularly in spelling his name and writing.  He also shows great kindness by lending a hand to
friends in need and is always quick to volunteer to help clean up after centers, demonstrating his
thoughtfulness and responsibility. We are incredibly proud of you, Tristan! Keep shining bright

and being your wonderful self. Congratulations—we love you!

Congratulations to Miss Danielle and Miss Kim’s star of the month, Brooks. Brooks is such a
kind and smart little boy! He is a great listener and is so attentive during circle time, always

happily following along with our morning songs and routines. Brooks is well liked by his
classmates and a great friend, often chatting and sharing with his pals during center time
and playground fun! He takes great pride in his work and makes sure to follow directions.

Brooks is doing so well at practicing writing his name and recognizing letters and numbers!
He is a wonderful role model for his peers and we are so lucky to have him in our class!

Keep up the great work! We love you!!!



 Congratulations to Quinn, Mrs. Danielle and Mrs. Kim’s Star Student of the Month for
October! Quinn is the sweetest girl, embodying the qualities of a good friend and a caring

classmate. Every day, she comes to school eager to learn, ready to listen and engage with new
ideas. Her enthusiasm is truly infectious! Quinn loves spending her time painting during

centers, where her creativity shines through. She also plays beautifully with her classmates,
fostering a sense of camaraderie and fun in the classroom. With her bright smile and positive
attitude, Quinn consistently brightens our days and makes our classroom a happier place. We

are so grateful to have you in our class, Quinn! Keep being your wonderful self!
Congratulations!

Ava is star of the month for October in Miss Angela’s class! Ava has quickly adapted to our classroom
and daily routines, and we couldn't be more proud of her progress. Every morning, she arrives with

enthusiasm, putting her belongings away and diving right into her morning work. Her ability to focus
and take her time on tasks reflects her dedication and care for her learning. During circle time and

large group activities, Ava is an active participant. She listens attentively, engages with her
classmates, and shares her thoughts, contributing to a vibrant and dynamic learning environment.

Her positive energy helps set the tone for our classroom! Ava also enjoys exploring her creative side
during playtime. She loves playing with the dolls, experimenting with playdough, and getting

imaginative in the kitchen center. Her creativity and curiosity make her a wonderful addition to our
classroom. We are truly grateful to have Ava as part of our classroom family. Her bright spirit and

enthusiasm for learning inspire us all! Keep shining, Ava!

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!

Nora was chosen as star of the month for October in Miss Angela’s room! Nora brightens our
classroom each day with her cheerful smile as she arrives at school, ready to embrace the day. She

has seamlessly adapted to our classroom routines and confidently knows what activities come next,
showcasing her growing independence. Nora takes her time with her work, demonstrating a

thoughtful approach that allows her to fully engage with each task. During circle time, large group
discussions, and read-aloud sessions, she actively participates, sharing her ideas and listening

attentively to her classmates. In playtime, Nora loves exploring her creativity. Whether she’s playing
with the dolls, shaping creations with playdough, or expressing herself through painting, her

imagination shines through in everything she does. We are truly grateful to have Nora as part of our
classroom family. Her joyful spirit and enthusiasm for learning inspire everyone around her! Keep

being amazing, Nora! 



PRE-K 4 ROOM

Carson is Miss Thun’s star student for the month of October! Carson was chosen to be the star
of the month because of his eagerness to learn and for his positive attitude! Carson comes to
school each day excited to learn new things and is eager to find out what the day’s lesson will

be! Carson is a very polite little boy and is always willing to lend a helping hand to his
teachers and classmates. He is also a very good listener and is always following directions,
Carson is a great role model in the classroom! Carson’s creativity shines through in his love
for arts and crafts, as well as his love for playing with Play-Doh! Carson loves coloring and

painting beautiful pieces of artwork and is always creating cool things with his Play-Doh. He
is so creative! Carson has also already made so many friends and works well with everyone
in the class. We are so glad Carson is in our class this year! Congratulations Carson, we love

you!!! 

STAR STUDENTS!

Siena is Miss Thun’s star student for the month of October! Siena was chosen to be the star of the
month because of her silly and adorable personality! Siena is always smiling in class and loves

making all of her friends laugh. We can always look to Siena to make us smile and laugh with her
witty comments and lovable personality. Siena is a great listener and you can always count on her to

do the right thing! Siena loves circle time in the morning and participating in class discussions as well
as singing and dancing! Siena loves to color and her artwork is always so neat and pretty! She is an

amazing artist! If she is not coloring, you can find Siena happily playing in the play kitchen or reading
a book in the library. Siena is a very sweet and caring little girl who loves helping her friends and
making sure they are all included. We are so lucky to have such a bright and kind little girl in our

class! Congratulations Siena, we love you!!! 


